
 Celia B. O’Brien 
Associate General Counsel 
PPL Services Corporation 
COBrien@pplweb.com 

280 Melrose Street 
Providence, RI  02907 
Phone 401-578-2700 

January 27, 2023  
 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Luly E. Massaro, Clerk 
Rhode Island Division of Public Utilities and Carriers 
89 Jefferson Boulevard 
Warwick, RI  02888 
 

RE:   Docket No. D-21-09 – Petition of PPL Corporation, PPL Rhode Island Holdings, 
LLC, National Grid USA, and The Narragansett Electric Company for Authority to 
Transfer Ownership of The Narragansett Electric Company to PPL Rhode Island 
Holdings, LLC and Related Approvals 
Transition Update Report – May 25, 2022 Through November 24, 2022 
Revised Attachment 3 

 
Dear Ms. Massaro:  
 
 On behalf of PPL Corporation and PPL Rhode Island Holdings, LLC (collectively, 
“PPL”), attached for filing with the Division of Public Utilities and Carriers (the “Division”) in 
the above-referenced docket is an electronic version of Revised Attachment 3 to replace 
Attachment 3 included in PPL’s TSA1 Transition Update Report2 for the period beginning  
May 25, 2022, through November 24, 2022, filed with the Division on January 19, 2023.   
 

Revised Attachment 3 reflects the correct number of additional transition services to be 
exited by January 31, 2023 (14 for a total of 30) and the correct number of additional transition 
services to be exited by May 31, 2023 (26 for a total of 56). 
 
 Thank you for your attention to this filing.  If you have any questions, please contact me 
at (401) 578-2700.   
        Very truly yours,  
 

 
         

Celia B. O’Brien 
Attachment 
 

cc: John Bell 
Al Mancini 
Christy Hetherington, Esq. 
Leo Wold, Esq. 

 
1 Transition Services Agreement by and among National Grid USA Service Company, Inc., National Grid USA 
(solely with respect to Section 4.6), and The Narragansett Electric Company (the “Company”) entered into as of 
May 25, 2022 (the “TSA”). 
2 The Company is providing the Division with four (4) hard copies of this transmittal. 
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Revised Attachment 3 – Scheduled TSA Roll Offs with IT Exit

• 134 total executed TSAs
• 135 total executed TSAs by 1/1/2023

• 16 TSAs have exited to date (as of 11/25/2022)

• 14 additional TSAs to be exited by 1/31/2023 (30 total)

• 26 additional TSAs to be exited by 5/31/2023 (56 total)

PPL Corporation and 
PPL Rhode Island Holdings, LLC 

Docket No. D-21-09 
Transition Update Report 

May 25, 2022 - November 24, 2022 
Revised Attachment 3 

Page 1 of 1 



Certificate of Service 

I hereby certify that a copy of the cover letter and any materials accompanying this certificate was 
electronically transmitted to the individuals listed below.   

The paper copies of this filing are being hand delivered to the Rhode Island Public Utilities 
Commission and to the Rhode Island Division of Public Utilities and Carriers. 

___________________________________ 
Joanne M. Scanlon 

 January 27, 2023 
Date 

Docket No. D-21-09  PPL Corp., PPL RI Holdings, LLC, National Grid USA and 
The Narragansett Electric Co. – Petition to Transfer Ownership and Related 
Approvals 

Service List Updated 1/19/2023 

Name/Address E-mail Phone
Gerald J. Petros, Esq. 
Adam M. Ramos, Esq. 
Hinckley, Allen & Snyder LLP 
100 Westminster St., Suite 1500 
Providence, RI 02903-2319 

gpetros@hinckleyallen.com;  401-274-2000

aramos@hinckleyallen.com;  

amillinger@hinckleyallen.com;  

Celia O’Brien, Esq. 
Jennifer Brooks Hutchinson, Esq. 

cobrien@pplweb.com; 

jhutchinson@pplweb.com; 

jscanlon@pplweb.com; 

Cheryl M. Kimball, Esq. 
Robert J. Humm, Eq. 
Keegan Werlin LLC 
99 High St., Suite 2900 
Boston, MA 02110 

ckimball@keeganwerlin.com;  617-951-1400

rhumm@keeganwerlin.com;  

Alexandra Blackmore 
Laura Bickel 
Pamela Viapiano 
Brooke Skulley 

alexandra.blackmore@nationalgrid.com; 

laura.bickel@nationalgrid.com; 

pamela.viapiano@nationalgrid.com; 

brooke.skulley@nationalgrid.com 



Albert Vitali, Esq. 
 
Office of Energy Resources 
Christopher Kearns 

Albert.Vitali@doa.ri.gov;  
 

 

nancy.russolino@doa.ri.gov;  
Christopher.Kearns@energy.ri.gov;  
 

Nicholas Vaz, Esq. 
Dept. of Attorney General  

NVaz@riag.ri.gov;   
TParenteau@riag.ri.gov;  
egolde@riag.ri.gov; 
  

Christy Hetherington, Esq. 
Leo Wold, Esq. 
Division of Public Utilities & 
Carriers Advocacy Section 

Christy.hetherington@dpuc.ri.gov;  401-780-2140 

Leo.wold@dpuc.ri.gov;  

John.bell@dpuc.ri.gov;  

Al.mancini@dpuc.ri.gov;  

Joel.munoz@dpuc.ri.gov;  

  

Latif Nurani 
Samber Stone 
Scott Strauss 
Anree G. Little 
David Effron 
Gregory Booth 
Linda Kushner 
Michael Ballaban 
D. Littell 
 
 

Latif.Nurani@spiegelmcd.com;    

Amber.Martin@spiegelmcd.com;   

scott.strauss@spiegelmcd.com;   

anree.little@spiegelmcd.com;   

Djeffron@aol.com;   

gboothpe@gmail.com;   

lkushner33@gmail.com; 

michael_ballaban@yahoo.com;   

dlittell@bernsteinshur.com;  

Luly E. Massaro, Clerk 
Division of Public Utilities  
89 Jefferson Blvd. 
Warwick, RI 02888 

Luly.massaro@puc.ri.gov;   

John.spirito@dpuc.ri.gov;  

Linda.george@dpuc.ri.gov;  

Thomas.kogut@dpuc.ri.gov;  

Interested Individuals:   

Matt Torenti matt.torrenti@i3broadband.com;  

Anthony Salamone asalamone@mcall.com;  

Kai Salem kai@greenenergyconsumers.org;   

Amy Moses amoses@utilidata.com;   
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